
Dear	Sean, 
	 
Thank	you	for	copying	me	into	your	response	to	Mr	Kimberley.	I	
have	seen	the	email	that	he	sent	to	me	separately	for	information,	I	
believe	you	were	copied	into	it,	and	I	will	respond	to	Mr	Kimberley	
to	acknowledge	receipt	only	at	this	stage. 
	 
I’m	quite	satisfied	that	there	has	been	no	wrong	doing	on	the	part	
of	the	Parish	Meeting,	nor	the	organiser	of	the	Halloween	&	
Christmas	events	at	the	church.	It	would	seem	that	there	is	a	
potential	crossover	of	issues	raised	by	Mr																		that	centre	
around	matters	at	a	local	level,	and	as	I	am	sure	you	will	agree	it	
would	not	be	appropriate	for	the	Churches	Conservation	Trust	to	
become	involved.		 
	 
That	being	said,	if	you	should	ever	need	my	assistance,	please	do	
not	hesitate	to	contact	me. 
	 
Kind	regards, 
	
Clare 
	 

  

 
	


